
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GDA/NFI 15th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: SIXTH FORM STAYAWAKE – FRIDAY, 8TH NOVEMBER 2019 
 
For many years now, the Sixth Form has run a charity ‘Stayawake’ at the school to raise money for 
charity.  To date we have raised tens of thousands of pounds, typically averaging four thousand 
pounds per year in aid of LEPRA, which campaigns to eradicate leprosy all over the world.  However, 
this year, the Sixth Form Voice highlighted that they wish to raise funds for a charity which is more 
local.  Following a vote last year, the charity that we have now chosen to support is Demelza House, 
Sittingbourne.  When families are struggling to cope, because their children have a serious or 
terminal condition, Demelza provides specialist care and support, bringing them back from breaking 
point and we are excited to support such a valuable service. 
 
This year’s ‘Stayawake’ event will be from 7:00 p.m. on Friday, 8th November to 7:00 a.m. on 
Saturday, 9th November.  Students taking part will remain on the school site throughout the night.  
They will have access to various school facilities, including the Sixth Form Centre and Sports Hall.  
Activities will be arranged throughout the night to keep students involved and, hopefully, awake.  
Students will not be permitted to leave the site and the event will be staffed throughout.  Students 
will be responsible for arranging their own transportation home at 7:00 a.m. on the 9th November. 
 
Students wishing to take part will need to provide a £5.00 deposit to ensure they have a place.  They 
will then be provided with a sponsor form and, to ease the logistics of the event, we do ask that 
money is collected in advance and brought along to the event itself. 
 
I hope that you will provide encouragement to students wishing to take part in what has become a 
highlight of the social life in the Sixth Form. 
 
Yours faithfully 

        

Miss G Davies  
Head of Sixth Form 
gdavies@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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